
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gregory Conniff   
Sent: July 13, 2018 2:47 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: 1374 Williamson St. 
 
Mr. Parks 
 
I own the property directly behind Grampa’s Pizzeria (1374 Williamson). 
 
I have no objection to the current outdoor seating proposal and I 
appreciate Mr. Altshcul’s inclusion of a sound barrier to the rear of 
the deck he wants to build. 
 
I do have a question, however: Is there anything in whatever codes 
govern property use that would prevent Grampa’s from someday wanting to 
expand the deck on the side so that it ran around the back of the 
restaurant? A deck to the rear of the restaurant is something with 
which I would have significant problems. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Gregory Conniff 
 


